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I absolutely oppose Senate Bill 210. Oregon’s current vote-by-mail system has 

resulted in one of the highest voter turnout rates in the state. The false claims of vote-

by-mail opponents state that fraud is higher in vote-by-mail. This is untrue and has 

not been proven whatsoever. Voting by mail allows more citizens to vote without 

being hampered by transportation needs, physical disabilities, or long and 

cumbersome wait times. Removing the vote-by-mail opportunity would 

disproportionately affect lower-income individuals and people with disabilities. Every 

citizen deserves an equal opportunity to have their voice heard.  


